
From: Brian Robinson <brobinson@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 2:01 PM EST 
To: Shahriar Amiri <samiri@arlingtonva.us>; Emad Elmagraby <eelmagraby@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Quick Discussion Regarding 1800 S. Bell 

Shahriar & Emad,

Do you have a moment tomorrow AM that I can either call or stop by to discuss the coordination of ADA work for Amazon’s interior fit

out?  Should be a quick conversation but wanted to talk it through with you both in effort to ensure we are headed in the right

direction.

 

Hope all is well,

 

Brian Robinson  |  Vice President, Construction Management  

JBG Smith

4445 Willard Avenue, Suite 400 | Chevy Chase, Maryland 20815 

240.333.7611 direct | 703.307.5844 mobile 

brobinson@jbgsmith.com 

JBGSMITH.COM 
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